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 Shelley Green OBJ2016/0438/T 14/02/2016  16:08:18 I strongly object to this application for removing this beautiful tree. It is clear from previous 

applications this landlord is desperate to have this tree removed yet there appears to be no reasonable 

basis other than commercial and aesthetic desire. This tree has stood for decades and its beauty should 

be respected, not deleted. It is far from being diseased or dying, and it is a source of nesting for local 

birds and squirrels. The landlord has a front and rear garden yet does not  appear to respect that this 

property is in a conservation area as he has put gravel in the front garden and painted the now 

concreted rear garden. The surrounding area of West Hampstead is beautiful because of the trees 

allowed to flourish along West End Lane, not because Landlords are allowed to obliterate nature for the 

sake of their profits, bit by bit. The cherry tree to the side of this same property was removed by the 

council only a few months ago, having stood for at least 30 years. Coincidence? Perhaps.
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